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April 2017 Diary Dates 
Internet Safety Information Night - Thursday 27th April 

Da Voar Redd Up - Friday 5th May 

Community Day - Sunday 7th May 

Eurovision Coffee Morning - Saturday 13th May 

Wear an Orange Wig Day - Friday 19th May 

Scottish Opera Rehearsals - Thursday 23rd May 

P6/7 Edinburgh Trip - Sun 28th May - Sat 3rd June 

Holiday - Monday 29th May 

Scottish Opera Performance - Wednesday 7th June 

Sports Day - Thursday 8th June 

50th Birthday Coffee Morning - Saturday 10th June 

Whole School Bonhoga Trip - Tuesday 13th June 

Graduation and Prize Giving Ceremony - Thursday 22nd June 

Outdoor Education Days - Mon 26th June-Wed 28th June 

Last day of term - Friday 30th June 

Bikeability 
Primary 6 pupils will begin Bikeability 

training on Thursday 11th May.  Please be 

careful if driving around the school on 

Thursdays for the rest of the term. 

Thank you! 

P4/5 Parent Day 
P4/5 pupils had the opportunity to invite their 

parents in to see one of the activities they had 

been learning in PE this year. They took part in 

swimming, table tennis or gymnastics and could 

teach their parents or compete against them in 

these areas. They enjoyed a school lunch 

afterwards. Great fun was had by all and 

fantastic feedback received by parents! 

Easter Egg Hunt 
On the last day of term we held 

an Easter Egg Hunt in Primary, 

using chocolate eggs donated to 

the school by Cooke Aquaculture. 

It was great fun and a great way 

to end the term. 

Happy 50th Birthday! 
On 7th June it will be 50 years since the secondary department of 

the school was opened.  To mark this occasion we will be holding a 

coffee morning on Saturday 10th June, including a photo display. 

Instrumental Instruction 
If you would like your child to receive music 

Instrumental Instruction please collect an application 

form from the school and send it in by Friday 5th May 

for consideration for August 2017.  Please see the 

application form for costs and further information. 
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Saltire Awards 
At the end of last term we held the Saltire Awards, which recognises young people 

volunteering.  Most Shetland awards are handed out in an event in Lerwick but Unst has so 

many volunteers that we have our own ceremony.  It was organised by S3 pupil Rona Brookes 

who also became the youngest ever Shetland recipient of a Summit Award.  Thank you to 

Desley and Neil for handing out the awards and Kellie for introducing the event, as well as all 

the recipients and the fantastic musical performers. 

Young Fiddler of the Year 
We are very proud of George 

Spence who has been named 

Young Fiddler of the Year.  He 

came first in the Traditional 

Senior category and also won the 

Curley Jamieson Memorial Cup 

for the Junior Tune competition.  

His win comes as no surprise as 

he has been entertaining us for 

years in concerts in school.   

Well done George! 
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